


impacted by Covid19, and given that our region has not been able to ‘open up’ as early as other
jurisdictions. We further request that the special COW that is recently scheduled for July 8, 2020 be
rescheduled to a later date so as to allow maximal participation of residents (as has been granted to other
rate payer groups for other development applications).

 

Sincerely

Linda Villani
 Cairnburg Place, Woodbridge ON, 

 


